
2023-2024

Parent Workshop Descriptions

Christian Ethics

Wednesday, January 10, 2024 


All parents are invited to attend.  Class 11 parents are strongly encouraged to attend. As a part 
of the theology workshop offerings, the Christian Ethics workshop focuses on how we think 
about living out the Christian worldview. Thinking through Christian ethics provides difficult 
situations our students will face throughout their life and prepares them to apply their 
worldview faithfully and completely to the challenges they will meet. This introductory 
workshop will focus on the fundamentals of Christian moral philosophy and provide you with 
the superstructure of the Christian Ethics curriculum to help you engage with your students 
and keep the conversation going at home on how to live faithfully in the Christian life.


All workshops will take place on Wednesdays at 8:10 a.m.-9:10 a.m. in the Chapel/Library on North 
Campus unless otherwise noted.  Please feel free to arrive early for coffee.  Parking is available in the 

North Campus parking lot and on South Campus if the North Campus lot is full.


